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Babcock & Wilcox
Lynchburg ''asearch Center
ATTil: Mr. A. F. Ol sen

License Administrator
P. O. Box 1260
Lynchburg, Vi rginia 24505

Gentlemen:

On June 6,1979, Section 9 of Materials and Plant Protection Amendment MPP-1

to your License SNM-778 was amended to incorporate your Safeguards Contingency
Plan. The amendment was issued in response to your December 21, 1978 request,
and an amendment fee of $6900 was paid for our review and approval of toe plan.

In accordance with Footnotes 1(d) and 4 of the enclosed 10 CFR 170, we have
reviewed the manpower expenditures required for the review of the subject
application for araendment, and the actual review fee is $1,748. We have
notified our Office of the Controller to refund $5J 32 to you.
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William O. Miller, Chief
License Fee Managemtat Branch
Office of Administration

Enclosu re :
10 CFR 1/0
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